

Welcome back to another year at Daisyfield! We hope you had a restful, happy and healthy

Here we go again!!



Dear Parents, Welcome to Willow Class!

My name is Mr. Ainarkar and I will be your child's Class Teacher this year. I will be supported by Mrs. Patel. Mrs. Heffernan will be teaching the children on Monday and Thursday Afternoons as I have this time to complete my leadership duties.

You will all be pleased to know that we have all made a very settled start to the year in Willow Class. Expectations of the children's attitude towards their learning, effort and application in class and behaviour will remain high as always. However this year we will carry extra responsibility as Willow class children will be seen as role models to the rest of the school. I will be counting on your continued support in achieving this aim. We are in Year 6 after all (When did that happen?!?!)

OTHER ACTIVITIES!

English - Novel as a theme and LOTS OF **READING!!**

Reading—Accelerated Reader and Home Readers to be read to an adult at home at least 3 times a week.

Maths — Place Value, Mental and Written Addition, Mental and Written Subtraction, Mental and Written Multiplication, Mental and Written Division, 2D and 3D Shape.

Science - Animals including Humans Computing - Coding and Online Safety Unit

PE - Fitness and Netball MFL- Spanish with Mrs. Heffernan Art — Craft & Design: Photo opportunity History—The Maya Civilisation: Ancient Civilisations

PSHE—Living in the Wider World, Health and Wellbeing, Internet Safety, Families and People Who Care for Me

WEBSITES

Don't forget to check out the school website...

www.mymaths.co.uk — For Maths Revision Time Table RockStars — For revision of Multiplication Tables

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login — For Spellings

Also keep in touch with us through ClassDojo!

Important Upcoming Dates

Weds 6th Sept—Fri 8th Sept—Residential Weds 27th Sept—Flu Vaccinations Friday 29th September—Macmillan Coffee Morning

Thursday 5th October—School Photographer in for Individual Photos

Details on Parent's Evenings' to follow in due course





Willow Class have PE timetabled for Tuesday and Friday. PE kits must be worn in school for these days.

YYYYYYYYYYYYYYYYYYYYYYYY Homework Expectations

Homework will be given out on a Friday and children will be expected to complete this and return it by Monday.

It is your child's responsibility to bring their homework back into school on the due date—not yours as parents. This is part of the drive to help make our children more independent and prepare them for the realities of secondary school.

As the year progresses, more homework and revision will be expected.